
We are moving!
Health & Human Services

Temporary Relocation Notice

Effective September 1, 2025
Aitkin County Health & Human Services will be temporarily relocated due to a facility remodel.

New Temporary Location:
Aitkin VFW

36558 410  Aveth

Aitkin, MN 56431
We anticipate being at this location until early spring or summer of 2026. 

We will notify the public once we return to our original building.

Services Available at the VFW Location:
Make a payment
Drop off paperwork
Initiate services
Speak with a financial worker
To apply for WIC, please call 218-927-7201
For assistance with another Public Health Matter, please call 218-927-7200

Additional Information:
Hours of Operation: Monday - Friday, 8:00am - 4:30pm
A secure drop box will be available at the VFW location for submitting paperwork. It is
accessible 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.
Our mailing address remains the same: 204 1  Street NW, Aitkin, MN 56431st

Our phone number remains the same: 218-927-7200
Our fax numbers remain the same: (please note that we have 3 different fax numbers)

        218-927-7210 (main fax line)
        218-927-7461 (Child Support & Accounting)
        218-927-7262 (Public Health)  
    
“We appreciate your patience and understanding during this remodel. If you have any questions or concerns,
please don’t hesitate to contact us.”

Please visit the VFW and check in with our Office Support Staff.


